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COURT CLOSURE INFORMATION 
 

The Superior Court of Orange County will be closed the third Wednesday of each month 

beginning September 16, 2009, through June 16, 2010.  The California Judicial Council 

approved the unprecedented one-day-a-month closures for all state courts due to California’s 

fiscal crisis and the Legislature's reduced state funding to the courts.  

 

The statewide court closures are authorized by recently enacted Government Code section 

68106. Court closure days listed below will not count as official court days for purposes of 

calculating statutory deadlines. The Court will re-set hearings currently scheduled for these 

dates.  As with all non-court days, judges will be on duty to handle emergency matters. 

 

A recorded message regarding the court closure is available at (714) 834-3997  
 

Wednesday,  September 16, 2009  Wednesday,  February 17, 2010 

Wednesday,  October 21, 2009  Wednesday,  March 17, 2010 

Wednesday,  November 18, 2009  Wednesday,  April 21, 2010 

Wednesday,  December 16, 2009  Wednesday,  May 19, 2010 

Wednesday,  January 20, 2010  Wednesday,  June 16, 2010 
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